
Dave Barthelmy 

From: e-Rocks [mark@e-rocks.com]

Sent: Monday, March 17, 2008 07:55 AM

To: David Barthelmy

Subject: e-Rocks.com 17th March 2008

03/17/2008

  

Hi All,  

Hope you have had a good weekend.  

Back from holiday Christian Rewitzer has started our week with a 50 plus Rare Minerals Seller Page.  

More very soon!  

Best Wishes 

Mark Wrigley 

e-Rocks  
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